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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Validated Self-Evaluation Visit  24th/25th November - postponed 

I write with reference to my letter of 12th November regarding the proposed Validated Self-Evaluation visit to 

our school by colleagues from Perth and Kinross Council on Thursday and Friday of this week.   Unfortunately, 

in the context of the uncertainty over possible industrial action on Thursday, a decision has been taken to 

postpone this visit.   

We are currently considering when this visit might now take place and will notify parents when a new date 

has been set. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

John G Devine  

Headteacher/Campus Leader  
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